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Galef, Stewart-Cousins on independent redistricting

by: Gerald McKinstry 

March 31, 2011

Appearing before a crowd of business leaders in Westchester County recently, state Senator Andrea Stewart-Cousins of Yonkers and Assemblywoman Sandy Galef of Ossining answered some questions on redistricting.

Here’s what they said at the Westchester County Association’s legislative breakfast:
Non-Partisan Redistricting: 'Do You Expect Us to Wait Ten Years?'

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FuEnqsUQDfM&feature=player_embedded
AD-090
Journal News – Politics on the Hudson Blog  Page 1 of 1

[image: image1.jpg]